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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 10th March 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Once again we have enjoyed a fantastic week of learning, events and fun activities.  

Youth Makes Music Concert: On Thursday 9
th

 March 15 children from our Sapphire and Ruby Classes took part in a Sherborne 
schools singing concert at The Gryphon School. The children have been working very hard since January in preparation for this 
event and the results were outstanding! We have received such fabulous feedback from the event organisers – in fact, they 
reported that our choir were the highlight of the evening! Many thanks to all the children and parents who supported the event, 
and also to Miss Davies (Music Director) and Mrs English (Pianist) who were instrumental in making the performance such a 
success. 

Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 13th March 2017 

 Stone Age School Trip Letter for Ruby and Diamond Class 
 

A few more things…. 

Parents’ Evening: Please remember to book your slots for parents evening which take place on Tuesday 14
th

 March from 4-6pm 
and Wednesday 15

th
 March from 6-8pm. Letters were sent home on Thursday with detailed instructions on how to use the new 

on-line booking system. Good luck! 

Book Week: We are delighted to be able to confirm the programme of events that we have organised for our Book Week which 

starts on Monday. It is going to be an exciting and rewarding week for all! Please encourage your children to become as involved 

as possible. Activities include:  Daily class ‘Guess the Book’, Grand Book Quiz and ‘Buddy’ reading to name a few.  Monday also 

sees the Grand opening of All Saints Book Fair.  This will be opening every morning from 8.30 until 9.00am and every evening 

from 3.30pm – 4.15pm. There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only 

£2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school!  

On Thursday we are asking all children to come dressed as their favourite book character! The best dressed will receive a 

voucher to spend at the book fair.  

 

Inset Day: Please remember the school will be closed on Friday 17
th

 March for an INSET day. So please enjoy the extended 
weekend next week! 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

All Saints 
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